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The Computer Science and Electronics Joven Club (JCCE) in the province of Sancti Spíritus increased the 
availability of their services in the post-COVID-19 recovery phase.

The deputy director of Institutional Communication in that territory, Yadisney González Velázquez, told 
Escambray that their 27 JCCE facilities were re-opened to offer new on-site services, allowing a user per 
computer and ensuring a distance of 1.5 meters between them.

The available offers include IT assistance, advisory and implementation, the rental of professional 
equipment and services, the copy of the Mochila product and the EcuRed encylopedia, the decontamination 
of devices, the sale of the license for the Segurmatica Antivirus Software, the design of IT Security plans, 
the management and transfer of information, and the services for the users of the private networks connected 
to Tinored, among other services.

The JCCE are planning to increase their activities in communities that are difficult to access, and to take as 
many of those activities to neighborhoods as well, always respecting the sanitary measures that are still in 
force in the country during the second recovery phase.

Likewise, Joven Club has designed cultural and sports options with the support of other institutions, and as 
usual, it will host video-game tournaments, film screenings, and photography and digital painting contests in 
which the hashtags #WeAreContinuity and #ProtectingMyHealthFromCOVID-19 will be used.

Also, those users who might be interested in learning more about Computer Science have the possibility of 
enjoying distance learning courses that are available on https://cursad.jovenclub.cu/ [1] and on the Reflejos 
blogosphere.

In addition, the followers of the Estanquillo website will be able to enjoy its new image design on 
estanquillo.cubava.cu. Moreover, the Mochila cultural product will gather new materials every week that 
will be different from the usual content that Joven Club users have access to on the following site 
mochila.cubava.cu.

González Velázquez assured that in the second post-COVID-19 recovery phase, the institution is still 
complying with the sanitary measures that have made it possible to suppress the virus, such as avoiding 
gatherings of people and disinfecting the workstations every time a client is done with it.
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